
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Our Divine Principle Lecture Contest on June 4, 2022 at 10:00 AM 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
June 4, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Welcome June, 2022! 

 

Our first community activity this month is Divine Principle Lecture Contest, which is happening on June 

4, 2022. Thank you to all those who registered as guest lecturer, contestant and as audience. I look 

forward to seeing you all at Windermere. Please be reminded that registration will start at 9:30 am and the 

program will start at 10:00 am. I pray for the safety of everyone who will be travelling from the South, 

from the North and from East of Seattle. 

 

Saturday, June 4, 2022 is the 1st Saturday of the month, so we have Holy Ground prayer at 8:00 am at our 

Holy Ground site at Seward Park in Seattle. 

 

This June 11 is GPA graduation. Some of our GPA's are returning right after graduation, others are 

returning later. We hope to welcome them at our church on the 19th. 

 

Also on the 19th, Young Adult and Youth Ministry will take care of our Sunday Service. Mr. Augustine 

Maddox will be sharing the Message/Testimony. We will also honor the 2022 Graduates from High 

School, Associate Degree, College and Graduate School degree. So far, I have received three names of 

students graduating this year. Please let me know if you have a family member from our community who 

is graduating so we can honor them and give them a gift. We have families that are donating money for 

this purpose. 

 

After the Sunday Service on the 19th, there will be a Bake Sale and a Concert Fundraiser for the benefit 

of Camp Tongil. Please check the flyer provided in a separate email and offer your support to this 

fundraising. 

 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank all of our tithers and donors. Your support to our community 

is highly appreciated. 

 

Special thanks to Scott and Satomi Dolfay for donating a most needed new refrigerator for Windermere. 

 

Our 40 Days New Life Campaign Challenge Witnessing Condition continues until June 17. We have 

teams that are going out everyday. If you are interested in joining, please let me know. 

 

Let us support our True mother in all her efforts to realize the Cheon Il Guk. May healing and comfort be 

with all those who are sick and hurting. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 


